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To our valued sponsor,

Many companies have supported past Recovery of Biological Products Conferences. The sponsorship has
been used to subsidize the attendance of academics, special invited speakers, and students, who provided
substantial scientific insight into downstream process development.

Your support for the next conference, Recovery of Biological Products XIX in 2020, is just as important.
For nearly three decades, this invitation-only conference series has been acknowledged as the leading
international forum for the presentation and discussion of new insights and advances in the purification of
biological products. It provides an unparallel opportunity to learn of the latest developments in
downstream processing and an open forum for scientific and intellectual exchange among leaders of
industry, government and academia. Recovery of Biological Products acts as a focal point for the
discussion, evolution and dissemination of best practice in recovery processes and on the genesis of novel,
cutting edge interdisciplinary technologies and ideas.

We request that you consider sponsoring the conference with an amount consistent with the impact of this
conference. While typical donation levels are $20,000, we have range of options for your consideration. We
will send you a letter upon the receipt of your donation. The Conference Series is dependent on financial
sponsorship from industry. Academic participants and invited speakers are vital to keeping a balance
between theory and practice, exploration and development, and to provide a continuous, innovative flow of
ideas that will bring long term benefit. Recovery XIX, like all other conferences in the series, has a
balanced budget: your donation is required to enable the rich diverse discussion in Recovery XIX.

The series Recovery of Biological Products is run as a not-for-profit enterprise with American Chemical
Society co-sponsored by the Biochemical Technology Division (BIOT) of the American Chemical Society
(ACS).The federal ID number for the Recovery of Biological Products, under the Biochemical Technology
Division of ACS, is 396065798. Please make the check out to Recovery of Biological Products XIX.

Additional information on the conference and sponsorship opportunities is available on the website at the
following link: http://www.recoveryconferences.org/

As we move forward through the planning of RXIX, we will, of course, be welcoming your input on the
structure and content of the event. Please do not hesitate to contact any of us with your ideas so that we can
build on these to shape the next success story in the Recovery Conference Series!
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